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Requests for Removal of City Trees Adjacent to Residential 
Property 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated, 
October 9, 2018, be received as information. 

 
History 
At the October 9, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Community Services 
dated October 9, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also requested that the Administration report further on a similar 
expedited program for city stumping to the November meeting of the Standing Policy 
Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services; along with reporting further 
on replanting on city property, based on a homeowner’s request.   
 
In addition, your Committee requested that Administration amend Attachment 1 to 
address stumping when the report of the General Manager, Community Services, dated 
October 9, 2018 is presented to City Council. 
 
Attachment 
1. October 9, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 
2. Amended Attachment 1 – Report of the General Manager, Community Services, 

dated October 9, 2018 


